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Split the pot / Chase the Ace – Round 2, 2022
*Participation choice -Fairness and equality consideration*
The draw will start again this week. A plastic wallet of envelopes will be sent home with each student.  We ask that you please return the plastic wallet of envelopes by Thursday each week, regardless of whether you are participating in the draw as this allows for anonymity for entrants and ensures that the PA can re-use any envelopes that have not been used and avoid wastage.  
If you do not wish to participate or receive any envelopes, please message your class teacher to let them know or email castletownnspa@gmail.com .  Equally if you will be participating online you can let the teacher know you don’t need envelopes, the PA team will complete the envelopes for the online entries.  We appreciate support but there is no pressure on any family to take part.  Also please note this will be our primary fundraiser this year.  

Advance Payment Options
From feedback we have received, many parents would like to avail of advance entries for convenience.  You can pay for weeks in advance, both in cash and online PayPal PayPal.Me/castletownpa 

· Advance payment by Cash – send in your envelopes with the advance cash amount included in the plastic wallet, but be sure to write a note with them explaining how you want the advance payment allocated and what name/s you want on the envelopes, e.g. €10 = 1 entry for 5 weeks

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Advance payment PayPal online PayPal.Me/castletownpa – write the instructions in the message section detailing how many entries/weeks you wish to enter for. Always use the send to friend option!

· To pay in bulk for the 10 weeks over summer until school returns in September €20 payable on or before sports day 24th June will cover 1 entry per week until the second week back in September.

Remaining Draws:
6 draws between now and the end of the school term:
· 20th May
· 27th May
· 3rd June
· 10th June (bonus draw) 
· 17th June
· 24th June (bonus draw on sports day)

Community collaboration:
The draws will take place in the Golden Anchor while school is closed for the holidays.  They have provided a venue for school fundraisers for several years, and we are very grateful to them for giving us a neutral venue as there is no community space within the locality.  They also collect envelopes and broaden our fundraising scope.  
All feedback to PA welcomed to castletownnspa@gmail.com 
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